
St. Mary’s School in conjunction with East Morton Golf Club

8th Annual 

Martin Green 
Memorial Golf Tournament  

in aid of

SUNDAY 10 July 2022
East Morton Golf Club

£30 per person
All participants will be entered in a free raffle with some great prizes

The Martin Green Memorial Trophy is based on a mixed 18 hole Stableford format with awards for the top three 
places. Other trophies will be presented for: Longest Drive, Straightest Drive, Nearest the Pin and for a Putting 

competition

Places are strictly limited and will be offered on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. For further information or to book 
a place please contact Alex Smickersgill, Email:  alex.smickersgill@gmail.com Mobile: 07801446564
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Visit www.stmarysmenston.org for information updates throughout the year!

YEARS
1964–5 • 2014–15

Celebrating 50 Years
of Catholic Education

St. Mary’s
Menston
     a Catholic Voluntary Academy

St. Mary’s Menston: Celebrating 50 Years

St. Mary’s, Menston are to celebrate 50 years of Catholic education during the next academic year 
2014-2015.  The popular Leeds school plans to hold a series of events to mark the anniversary and 
is particularly interested in contacting former students to invite them to participate in the celebra-
tions and to record their memories and recollections of their time at school.  Past students are 
invited to email photos or recollections to 50th@stmarysmenston.org or call the school’s Reception 
on 01943 883000 for further details.

The first event as part of the celebrations is the school’s 50th    Anniversary Open Day which will be 
held on Saturday, 4 October 2014 (11am-2pm).  The Open Day will be followed by a Garden Party 
Reunion for those students who attended school during 1964-1995.  The school would like to 
ensure that everyone who wishes to participate receives notification of the various planned events.

If you are interested in attending the Garden Party Reunion, please email Anne Tindall at
a.tindall@stmarysmenston.org with your name, year of entry and an indication of how many 
people may be accompanying you.  Please respond by Friday 5 September.  If you are in contact 
with any former students of the school, please let them know of the event.  


